
Dear Select Board Members,  
 
At the Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School Committee meeting on January 8, 2024, a vote 
was taken to respectfully request that each Town’s Select Board place the following non-binding 
question(s) on their Annual Town Election Ballots.  This will give the people an opportunity to 
express their opinion on this matter.   
 
The draft non-binding questions are as follows: 
 
Should the athletic field surface that is moving forward in the proposed design of the track and 
fields project at the Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School be made of artificial/synthetic 
turf?   Please answer by checking one space. 
 
_____ Yes 
 
_____ No 
 
 
Should the athletic field surface that is moving forward in the proposed design of the track and 
fields project at the Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School be made of natural grass?  Please 
answer by checking one space. 
 
_____ Yes 
 
_____ No 
 
 


